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TOWN OF RYE SELECT BOARD 
Thursday, October 28, 2021 

10:00 a.m. 

Rye Town Hall  

 

 

Select Board Present:  Chair Bill Epperson, Vice-Chair Phil Winslow and Selectman Tom King 

 

Others Present:  Town Administrator Becky Bergeron 

 

 

10:00 a.m. 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

Chair Epperson called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 

 

II. NON-PUBLIC SESSION (1) per RSA 91-A:3, II (d) Hiring 

                                            (2) per RSA 91-A:3, II (c) Reputation 

 

At 10:00 a.m., Phil Winslow made a motion to go into Non-Public Session per RSA 91-A:3 

II (d) Hiring.  Seconded by Tom King.  Roll Call: Winslow – Yes, Epperson – Yes, King - Yes. 

 

At 11:31 a.m., Phil Winslow made a motion to come out of Non-Public Session.  Seconded by Tom 

King.  Roll Call: Winslow – Yes, Epperson – Yes, King - Yes. 

 

 

At 11:31 a.m., Phil Winslow made a motion to go into Non-Public Session per RSA 91-A:3 

II (c) Reputation.  Seconded by Tom King.  Roll Call: Winslow – Yes, Epperson – Yes, King - Yes. 

 

At 12:45 p.m., Tom King made a motion to come out of Non-Public Session.  Seconded by Bill 

Epperson.  Roll Call: Winslow – Yes, Epperson – Yes, King - Yes. 

 

 

12:00 a.m.     RECONVENE PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

Chair Epperson reconvened the public meeting at 12:55 p.m. 

 

II. LEGAL SELECTION COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

Tabled 
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III. OTHER BUSINESS 

 

A.  Rye Safety Policy 

 

The Select Board reviewed the draft for the proposed Rye Safety Policy.  A copy of the policy 

will be sent to the N.H. Department of Labor and will be available to every town department.  

The policy was drafted by the Joint Loss Committee, which has members that represent each 

department within the Town.   

 

Motion by Bill Epperson to approve the Rye Safety Policy presented to the Select Board on 

October 28, 2021.  Seconded by Tom King.  All in favor. 

 

B. Sign request 

 

The Long Range Planning Committee has requested permission to post a sign at Parson’s 

Field/end of Lange Road for the visioning workshop being held on November 10th at the Rye 

Junior High. 

 

Motion by Bill Epperson to approve the request to post a sign in front of Parson’s Field at 

the end of Lang Road for the visioning workshop being held on November 10th.  Seconded 

by Phil Winslow.  All in favor. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion by Bill Epperson to adjourn at 1:04 p.m.  Seconded by Phil Winslow.  All in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Dyana F. Ledger 

 

 


